
From: Becker, Derrec <DBecker@emd.sc.gov>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Pippin, ZachZachPippin@gov.sc.gov
hannah.vick@fema.dhs.govhannah.vick@fema.dhs.gov

Date: 10/12/2015 10:28:35 AM
Subject: Re: press relase - from robbie g

We're aware, FEMA is working on a draft for you now.

Derrec Becker
Public Information Coordinator
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
Mobile: 803.530.2193 | Office: 803.737.8500
Online: scemd.org  |  Social: @SCEMD
Skype: SCEmergency

Connected via SCEMD Mobile Operations. 

"Symmes, Brian" <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

This is Rob using Brian’s email.
 
I understand that we have two new DRC locations open today. Kershaw and Florence counties. When are we going to 
be set to send this release?
 
I’d like to have a draft as soon as possible. Please send it over to us after it is proof read and approved on y’all’s end.
 
Brian Symmes
Cell: 803-673-9437
Office: 803-734-0304
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